
                 17.3.23 

Dear Parents and Carers.  

Have a lovely weekend and we’ll look forward 

to seeing you at Parents’ Evening next week. 

From us all at UPS 

Getting to know our Governing Body...Heather Lindley 

‘I am a Parent Governor at Urmston Primary School, 
officially joining the Governing Body in July 2021. I am 
a town planner by profession, attempting to make our 
environment a better place to be, but also have an in-
terest in education, helped by my other half being an 
Assistant Head at a school in Salford. My two children 
(currently 5 and 6) both attend Urmston Primary. 
 
When applying for the role as a Parent Governor, I was 
particularly keen to explore the school's overarching 
vision and values to ensure children are 'empowered to 
be more', and have the opportunity to delve deeper 
into what this means for our children, and how the 
school is seeking to achieve these goals. 
 
My role as Parent Governor is to sit on the Standards 
and Curriculum and Communications and Personnel 
sub-committees, and I am the Link Governor for music 
within the school, a subject which I am particularly pas-
sionate about. As Governors, we are really encouraged 
to raise questions on key topics presented at com-
mittee meetings, and in doing so we witness the dedi-
cation of all staff at the school, and all of the hard work 
going on behind the scenes.’ 

RED NOSE DAY! 
We’ve had a day of dance and smiles today and gen-
erally trying to feel the music! Thank you to every-

one for your donations...they’ll no doubt make a big 
difference 

Strike Action 
Thank you everyone for your patience 
and understanding over the last few 
weeks...let’s hope we see some re-

sults and some change for the fantas-
tic work that our staff do here and 

across the country. 

Greenfield’s Easter  

Bazaar! 

Just a heads up—

keep an eye out for 

details of Greenfield 

Church’s Easter Ba-

zaar on Friday 31 

March. It’s from 

5:30p-7:30pm, and 

it’s all completely 

free. There’ll be all 

kinds of craft activi-

ties related (perhaps 

rather loosely!) to 

Easter, which people 

will be able to take 

home with them. 

More details to follow 

closer to the time! 

NEURODIVERSITY WEEK... 
Although it’s been a short week, we’ve certainly con-

tinued to make the point that there are so many 
strengths that we have as individuals and the world 
needs brains of all types! We’re not there yet, but 

society is getting there... 

PTA Mothers’ Day Sale... 

As always, thank you to our PTA volunteers for organis-

ing the sale...a real logistical challenge but fully worth it! 


